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	FAREWELL

Dr Elsey has retired after 33 years at Station Road Surgery 


We Welcome Dr Cheung as a 
full time Salaried GP and 

Adina a full time practice 

Nurse.
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FEEDBACK

We welcome feedback on how we are doing so we can improve our service.

Please complete the Friends and Family Test questionnaire forms in reception or on our website, rate our surgery on the NHS Choices website (www.nhs.uk) or respond to the Friends and Family text you may get.




	
STATION ROAD SURGERY WEBSITE
Please refer to our website for all up to date information. If you would like any information to be available on our website, please let us know.


Telephone Consultations
Over the last few months there has been a significant increase in the number of patients who are not answering their phones when they have requested a clinician to call them. This is very frustrating for the clinical staff and has a serious impact on resources. Calls will either be am or pm and no specific time will be given.

We would therefore ask you to ensure you keep your phone close by when you have requested a call. Missed calls will not be able to be re-booked on the same day.
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	 EMAILING PHOTOS
69STATIONROAD.RECEPTION@NHS.NET 

If you are asked to send photos by email, please make sure that you include your name, date of birth and the requesting doctor. 

 BLOOD TESTS AT HOSPITALS

If you are going to have a blood test at the local hospitals, please note that during COVID-19 pandemic, you will now have to book an appointment before attending.
To Book an appointment at one of the following hospitals you need to call the following number;

0208 333 3217

Queen Mary’s Hospital                         
Queen Elizabeth Hospital

Eltham Community Hospital

Thank you for all your patients, we appreciate your understanding during this difficult time for us all and hopefully we will be back to normal shortly.


BABY / CHILD IMMUNISATIONS

Please be aware we are still continuing to give children their immunisations. Please contact reception for more information or to make an appointment.  

             FACE COVERINGS
If you need to be seen, patients and visitors are asked to wear a face covering when attending surgery.

The safety of all patients is of paramount importance to us and we would like to reassure you that we are taking as many precautions as we possibly can. Information is changing daily.



ECONSULT





Patients can contact their doctor or make an admin enquiry online by submitting an online consultation either via our web site


(� HYPERLINK "https://www.stationroadsurgery-sidcup.nhs.uk" �https://www.stationroadsurgery-sidcup.nhs.uk�) or the NHS App. 
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